

Nature Calls Following LTP Decision

- Comm's to iwi and Steering Group sent last week advising of the decision
- Meeting with Horizons today (19th June) to discuss –
 - Further information request (due 26th June); and
 - Requesting that the current consent goes on hold
- Revisiting the Best Practicable Option (BPO)
 - Project Team developing road map for this, looking at –
 - Reviewing the previous BPO options that could be reconsidered
 - Determine if there are variations, or new options to be included
 - Initial screen to determine affordability of options and sub-options. This determines the short-list to be developed
 - Investigate whether BPO process used previously can be adapted
 - Assess through the Multi-Criteria Assessment
 - Confirm outcome against project objectives, requirements under the existing consent conditions and RMA criteria.
 - Agree milestones with Elected Members for reporting throughout the process

